
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Before the Melba Planning and Zoning Commission 

 
 
Pursuant to established procedure, Idaho Code 67-6509, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Melba 
Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at Melba City Hall, 401 Carrie Rex, 
on Thursday, February 13, 2025 at 7:00 pm.  The purpose of the hearing is to hear public 
comment written or oral on the following issue(s): 
 
City of Melba Comprehensive Plan 2025 
 
The City of Melba’s last Comprehensive Plan is from 2006. Since that time community 
perspectives have changed, new data has become available, conditions have changed, and 
growth is imminent.  It is important to have a document that reflects current conditions a nd 
perspectives.  This Plan has been developed by the City of Melba throughout 2023 and 2024, 
hosted an Open House held January 9, 2025 at the Melba Friends Tower Theater for public 
review and comment. 
​ ​  
Documents relating to the Draft Comprehensive Plan  may be reviewed at www.cityofmelba.org 
click on “city news”, or at Melba City Hall, 401 Carrie Rex, Melba, Idaho, from 8:00 am to 12:00 
Noon and 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm, Monday through Friday.   All interested persons are invited to 
attend this Public Hearing and present oral or written comments concerning this issue.   
 
Written testimony may be sent to:  Melba City Hall, P.O. Box 209, Melba, Idaho  83641 or e-mail: 
cityclerk@cityofmelba.org on or before 3:00 pm, Monday, February 10, 2025 to be included in 
P&Z Commissioner information packets .  If you have questions, or if you would like more 
information, please contact Melba City Hall at 495-2722.   
 
Dated this 28th day of January 2025 
Noni Stapleton, City Clerk-Treasurer 
 
Publish: January 29, 2025 
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